
NOTICE OF PENDING APPLICATION WITH  

THE PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 
Town of South Windsor, CT 

 

 

August 17, 2020 

 

Re: Application 20-44P Costco Wholesale - Evergreen Walk Units 4, 5, 9, 12, and 13, 151 

Buckland Road: Evergreen Walk LLC 

 

Dear Property Owner: 

 

In accordance with Section 8.2C of the “Town of South Windsor Zoning Regulations”, you are 

hereby notified that an application has been filed on the property abutting yours at Evergreen 

Walk, Units 4, 5, 9, 12, and 13, 151 Buckland Road and is subject to a hearing by the Planning 

and Zoning Commission.  The application #20-44P and plans are on file with the South Windsor 

Planning Department.  

 

All application materials and public hearing dates can be found at the following location: 
https://www.southwindsor-ct.gov/planning-department/pages/planning-and-zoning-commission-

applications 

  

As an abutting property owner, you are invited to the hearing to ask questions and/or give 

comments.  You may also submit written comments regarding the application prior to the 

hearing if you so desire.  For further information regarding this application please contact 

Michele Lipe, Director of Planning, Planning Department, Michele.Lipe@southwindsor-ct.gov or 

860-644-2511, ext. 252. 
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